
October 14th, 1929.

E* W. Beatty, Bsc 
Chancellor of McGill University, 
Montreal, One.

Z.C. ,LL.D• • • •

Dear Chancellors-
This is merely an intimation that 

Dr. C. W. Colby has been elected by the Graduates * 
Society as its representative on the Board of Governors 
of the University.

You will recall that the Graduates 
usually submitted to the Board the names of those who 
were up for election and our Board expressed its con­
sent, or otherwise. This year, owing to there being a 
new Executive Secretary of the Graduates* Society,this 
intimation was not given to us. I hope you will over­
look the failing of the Graduates * Society Secretary 
and that Dr. Colby will be cordially welcomed to the 
Board.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


